
July 29, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians of all enrolled pupils in the Anaheim
Elementary School District,

Recent legislation requires that we inform you of your right to
enroll your student in either an in-person instruction setting in your
home school or in an Independent Study Program, at the
Anaheim Elementary Online Academy, during the 2021-22 school
year.

Parents choosing an Independent Study option have the right to
request a pupil-parent-educator conference meeting before
enrollment to review the academic program delivery, student
support, enrollment process, specific academic expectations as
well as the withdrawal process.

Along with many of our program support opportunities, each
Independent Study program will offer:

For pupils in Kindergarten to 6th grade, inclusive, a plan to
provide opportunities for daily synchronous instruction via
Microsoft TEAMS for all pupils throughout the school year.
A plan to transition pupils whose families wish to return to
in-person instruction from independent study expeditiously,
and, in no case, later than five instructional days.

If you’d like to learn more about Independent Study options
please contact 714-517-7526.  If your child has an IEP please
contact the school IEP team.

On behalf of our Board of Education and all staff members, thank
you for your continued support of the Anaheim Elementary
School District.

Sincerely,
Dr. Christopher Downing
Superintendent


